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Cheshire Neighbourhood Watch Association 

Notice of Election to be held Monday 3rd to Tuesday 4th November 

October 2020 
 

Dear Neighbourhood Watch Coordinator 
 

I am writing to notify you of the forthcoming election to elect two Association Officers per each 

of the four Cheshire Neighbourhood Watch Association Groups. 
 

The CNWA was constituted in 2017. Its members are volunteer Neighbourhood Watch 

Coordinators.  The Association is the official Cheshire Force Level Association, recognised by 

Cheshire Constabulary and the national Neighbourhood Watch Network. 
 

Association Officers will join the Association committee which is made up of volunteer 

Coordinators who work in partnership with their members, the NWN, Cheshire Constabulary 

and the Police and Crime Commissioner.  The committee would like to invite applications from 

Neighbourhood Watch Coordinators (household scheme members are not eligible) for election 

to the Association committee. 
 

Attached for further reading: 

 Cheshire Neighbourhood Watch Community, CNWA and Group Structure 

 CNWA Association Committee Member Role Profile 

 CNWA Committee Member Election Process 

 CNWA Committee Member Nomination Form 

 CNWA Supporting Reference Form 

Documents can also be found on the CNWA web site: - http://cheshire.ourwatch.org.uk. 

 

If you would like to arrange an informal chat with a member of the current team please contact 

us via email: cheshireneighbourhoodwatch@outlook.com 
 

 

Graham Bushill, Secretary, 

on behalf of the Cheshire Neighbourhood Watch Association Committee 

 

Julia Griffiths – Chair 

Joan Gibbison – Treasurer 

Heather Thompson – Communications 

Bob Marshall – Social Media 

Helen Kinnersley – Social Media 

Dave Brown - Committee 
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